
Saint Mary’s Catholic Voluntary Academy 

Gladstone Street, Glossop, SK13 8NE   

01457 854473 

info@mgl.srscmat.co.uk 

Company Number 7937154 

Saint Mary’s Catholic Voluntary Academy 
 

Executive Headteacher - Mr P Ackers 
Head of School - Mrs S Rudd  

 

 
 
Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

 

Christingle Service  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope that everyone is well and enjoying the wonderful season of Advent. I am writing 

out to you with information about our upcoming Christingle Service, which is taking 

place next Monday evening (19th December) at 6.30pm. We are really looking 

forward to this service and we are delighted that our Key Stage 2 children will be leading 

it. 

 

The evening is very much a family affair and we would love as many loved ones and 

siblings to join us as we celebrate together at this so very special of times. Please see 

below for specific details and logistics of the evening. 

 

All Key Stage 2 children will have a part in the service and are expected to attend. This 

may involve an individual reading and will most definitely involve singing carols and songs. 

They will need their best singing voices! All children will need to wear their school 

uniform and they will be seated at the front of Church with the school staff. We are 

asking that children start arriving at Church from 6.00pm onwards. 

 

Family and siblings (non-KS2) are invited to sit together as part of the whole 

congregation. Children not taking part in the service do not need to wear their uniform. 

 

It is sure to be a fantastic evening and I look forward to welcoming you to St Mary 

Crowned on Sumner Street (SK13 8DP) on Monday. 

 

Please do come and speak to one of the school team if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Paul Ackers 

Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


